
Hull residents (Group 2) 
 
Ofcom received the following text: 
 
As a customer of Kingston Communications, I wish to voice my concern over 
Ofcom's intention not to place pricing controls upon KCs wholesale broadband 
offering. 
 
I believe that in not placing said controls upon KC, Ofcom is not helping to 
ensure that KC operates a fair policy of access to its network. This 
perpetuates a monopoly environment, dissuades business, investment and 
innovation in Hull and area. 
 
I am formally petitioning you to establish sterner controls upon KC, and would 
appreciate your response to this. 
 
From the following 22 respondents to the consultation:  
 

• Alec Roberts 
• Mike 
• James Baker 
• Adam Jennison 
• Mike Myers 
• Ian 
• Steve Parker 
• Dylan 
• CM Myers 
• John Herring 
• John Hackney 
• Graham Gould 
• James Bennett 
• Michael Davison 
• Stewart McCulloch 
• Steve Nelson 
• Rich 
• Jonathan Baker 
• Margeaux Hunt 
• Paul Wright 
• Lee Parker 
• Jonathan Yates 

 
 


